

January 14, 2010

Mr. Gary Milby Hardin County Schools 65 W.A. Jenkins Road Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Re: Renovation to Radcliff Middle School – Phase 1

SCB Project No. 0935

Dear Gary:

Sherman Carter Barnhart will be presenting at the board meeting on Thursday, January 21, at which time we will be recommending that the board award General Contractor for the Renovation to Radcliff Middle School – Phase 1, pending successful bid results and acquisition of required subsequent information from the apparent low bidder. The bid opening will be on Tuesday, January 19, 2010 at 3pm.

If you have any questions or comments about this information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely.

Myra Vaughn AIA, LEED<sup>®</sup> AP

**Project Architect** 

c: Kenny Stanfield